
 
 

NEWSLETTER #4 
28 March 2019 

 

 
Come join in the fun at our annual S’Mart Community Family 

Movie! 
 

***DON’T DELAY – BUY YOUR TICKETS NOW – LAST DAY 
TODAY!!*** 

 

 LLeeggoo  MMoovviiee  22::  TThhee  SSeeccoonndd  PPaarrtt  
 

 
 

Sunday April 7th  3:00pm @ The Palms 
 

Tickets are $13 for an advanced screening before the release day! 
 

Please pay with either cash (exact change please) at the office or to the S’Mart Community (not 
school) account ASB 12-3147-0420521-00 with your name and MOVIE as reference. 

 

See you there! 
 

***S’Mart Community AGM*** 
***New Date: Tuesday 2nd April at 7:30pm*** 

 

All parents, caregivers and Whanau are invited to join us (volunteer to join the Committee or just 
share your ideas). 
 

We are a dedicated group that achieves lots for our school.  This includes the school disco, 

regular after school BBQs, movie nights, second-hand uniform sales, working bees, quiz nights 

and lots of other community and fundraising events. Come along to find out more!  
 

Drinks and nibbles will be provided...Cheeses on the night kindly supplied by Barry’s Bay 

Cheeses – Many thanks! 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday in the School Hall!  



Friday morning catch-up and second-hand uniform sale 
THIS Friday 29th March 

 
From 9am and after you’ve dropped the kids off, grab a free hot drink from the Hall kitchen and 
have a chat and laughs with other school parents and caregivers - a great way to get to know 
more people and upgrade your kids’ uniforms at the same time!  
 

Check out more details (including guidance for pricing, if you would like to sell any good quality 
items) on the S’Mart Community website: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/uniform-aroha/   
 

See you there!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*****If you’re keen to know what S’Mart Community events are coming up why not sign up to 
receive email reminders at www.smartcommunity.org.nz? ***** 


